The Oak Park Water Co., Inc.
PO Box 2026
Shelton, WA 98584 Phone 360-427-0678

May 26, 2015

Steve King

Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7280

Subject: The Oak Park Water Company Inc.
Substitute Pages to Tariff Filing “Do Not Redocket”

Dear Commission:

The Oak Park Water Company Inc. wishes to file substitute tariff pages with
the Commission to our currently filed tariff WN U-1. This request is part of
Docket Number UW-150 604. Attached are the following documents:

1. Tariff Sheet No. 6.
This is the Second Revision Sheet No. 6 canceling First Revision Sheet
No. 6.

Tariff Sheet No. 11.
This is the Second Revision Sheet No. 11 canceling First Revision Sheet
No. 11.

Tariff Sheet No. 21.
This is the Eighth Revision of Sheet No. 21 canceling Seventh Revision
Sheet No. 21.

Tariff Sheet No. 22.
This is the Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 22 canceling Third Revision
Sheet No. 22.

2. Other documents required for this filing have been previously
submitted.



We have revised the rates on each sheet of the tariff to match the agreement we
have reached in this general rate case only. There is no material change to the
terms and conditions of service contained in the pending tariff sheet. We
understand there is a review period and our tariff should become effective at
the end of that time.

Please call me at 360-427-0678 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Esther Cunningham
The Oak Park Water Company Inc.
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